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FACT SHEET 
Wastewater Line Replacement  

 
The Miami-Dade Water and Sewer Department (WASD) has embarked on a Capital Improvement 
Program to provide necessary upgrades to the water and sewer infrastructure to continue providing 
high quality services, protecting public health, and the environment. One of these projects is a new 
wastewater pipeline in your neighborhood.  This project is part of the Consent Decree Program 
which requires several operational and maintenance improvements to Miami-Dade’s wastewater 
system.  
 
On April 9, 2014, the United States District Court for the Southern District of Florida authorized a 
Consent Decree between Miami-Dade County, the United States of America, the State of Florida, 
and the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, for improvements to the County’s 
wastewater collection system. The rehabilitation of wastewater lines for Consent Decree project 
4.10 (1) is part of this program. 
 

PROJECT INFORMATION / SCHEDULE  
Construction of the new pipeline is expected to begin in January 2017 and expected to be 
completed in seven months. Construction work will take place during the week from sunrise to 
sunset. The contractor will take additional steps to minimize impacts, but you may experience 
some noise and intermittent traffic inconvenience due to lane and road closures or detours. At the 
conclusion of the project, the roadway areas impacted by the construction will be restored. We 
thank you for your continued support. 
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Rapò sa a gen enfòmasyon enpòtan sou dlo wap bwè an. 
Oswa si w ta pito resevwa rapò sa a an kreyòl, tanpri rele (786) 552-8088. 

 

Project at a Glance 
Project Number 4.10 (1)  

 
 Rehabilitation of approximately 2,555 linear feet of existing 

48-inch wastewater line along the Biscayne Canal between 
NW 32 Avenue and NW 37 Avenue. 

 

 Rehabilitation of an existing 48-inch valve just west of NW 37 
Avenue and Biscayne Canal.   

 

 Replacement of 100 linear feet of 48-inch wastewater line 
along NW 32 Avenue between NW 156 Street and Biscayne 
Canal. 

 

 Connect new 48-inch wastewater line connecting to the 
existing 72-inch line on NW 156 Street and NW 32 Avenue. 

 

 The upgrade will not affect the water or the wastewater 
services in your area. 

 

 There may be temporary lane closures or detours. Access to 
your property will always be granted. 

 

 The areas surrounding the construction will be restored at the 
conclusion of the project.  
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